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DO YOUR PART TO KEEP

OUR HARBOR CLEAN!

A healthy marine environment
is up to all of us. Report marine sanitary violations to
the USCG National Response Center

@ Never dump or discharge treated or

untreated sewage in the harbor or Report oil spills and other hazardous
within 3 miles of shore. substances to DEC Spill Response

@ Maintain and use proper procedures

. (L . Dillingham Harbormaster Office
for your marine sanitation device.

@ Use onshore restrooms when available.
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